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In 2015 we purchased a property in Burradoo to allow us to move from the pollution and population density of 
the Inner West. Since then we have been great full to enjoy the fresh air, community and quality of life.  

In order to build our new home we were required to meet strict and enforceable standards. These included 
water management and bush fire plans.  

The proposed Plasrefine does not appear to have had to meet anywhere near the stringent requirements we 
had to follow to get our DA through for a simple home.   

I believe that the site is the WRONG site for this development.  

I am not satisfied that that the community concerns regarding the way the agrarian water on the site will be 
protected. Nor do I believe that potential fire risk has been seriously addressed.  

Above all is my concern for the environment.  The plastic refinery managment details have not being 
sufficiently addressed. The threat of the microplastics in the air and then the waterways leading to our    major 
water supply is real and has not been addressed sufficiently.  

This is NOT the right site for this development. The proposed employment opportunities are not sufficient to 
justify the real potential lasting damage to our beautiful environment.  

I trust that the community’s concerns will be considered and the development stopped and relocated. 
 

 




